
 
 

 

 

 
Allocation of Sports Funding grant at St John’s C of E Primary School Lemsford 

 
The government introduced a new funding grant in September 2013 to strengthen opportunities for sport 
in school. 
Details of the amount our school will receive for year 2024/25 and its proposed allocation can be seen 
below. Funds have been allocated in accordance with the Sports Funding Action Plan. 
 
Allocation for 2024/25  
 
Total allocation for St John’s C of E Primary School April, Lemsford 
 April 2024 – March 2025           
 
£16870  
 
St John’s will continue to use the funds to promote high quality coaching and access to a range of sporting 
and competitive activities. 
 
How the money will be spent: 
 

• Part of the funding buys into the Welwyn Garden City Sports Partnership which runs inter school 
activities both competitive and coaching; training and support for staff; training child play leaders 
to run lunchtime activities.  

 

• Part of our funding provides our weekly football/netball/multi-skills and athletics coach for our 
after school activities which are free and open to both girls and boys 

     

• PE Apprentice who supports the high quality delivery of PE throughout the school 
 
The remaining allocation will be spent on further developing excellence in PE in our school and may 
include: 
 

• Supporting CPD for staff 

• External coaching and outdoor activities 

• Providing new equipment to enhance provision of PE at St John’s 

• Funding coach transport when needed for attendance at sporting activities 

• Funding well-being and mindfulness opportunities 
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